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April 22, 2024 

        NOTICE OF ADDENDUM 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

CONTRACT NO. 9487 

CIPP UV LINING REHABILITATION OF 
SEWERS PHASE 1 - 2024 

Revise and amend the contract document(s) for the above project as stated in this addendum, otherwise, 
the original document shall remain in effect. 

SPECIFICATIONS: 

SECTION A: ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS AND INSTRUCTIONS TO BIDDERS 

The prequalification application and bid submission/open dates shall be updated as follows: 

PROJECT NAME: CIPP UV LINING REHABILITATION OF 
SEWERS PHASE 1 - 2024 

CONTRACT NO.: 9487 
SBE GOAL 3% 
BID BOND 5% 
SBE PRE BID MEETING 4/16/2024 
PREQUALIFICATION APPLICATION DUE (2:00 
P.M.)

5/2/2024 

BID SUBMISSION (2:00 P.M.) 5/9/2024 
BID OPEN (2:30 P.M.) 5/9/2024 
PUBLISHED IN WSJ 4/4, 4/11, 4/18, 4/25, & 5/2/2024 

SECTION D:  SPECIAL PROVISIONS 

SECTION 102.1 PRE-QUALIFICATION OF BIDDERS 

The prequalification application and bid submission/open dates shall be updated as follows: 

“Submission of qualifications shall be made to the Project Engineer on or before April 30, 2024 at 2:00pm. 
The Engineer shall then respond to the Contractor accepting or denying qualifications and eligibility to bid 
on the project by May 2, 2024.  No submittals received after April 30 shall be considered.  The contact 
information for the Project Engineer is:” 

Assistant City Engineer 
Bryan Cooper, AIA 

Gregory T. Fries, P.E. 
Chris Petykowski, P.E. 

Deputy Division Manager 
Kathleen M. Cryan 

Principal Engineer 2 
John S. Fahrney, P.E. 

Janet Schmidt, P.E. 

Principal Engineer 1 
Mark D. Moder, P.E. 

Andrew J. Zwieg, P.E. 

Financial Manager 
Steven B. Danner-Rivers 

mailto:engineering@cityofmadison.com
http://www.cityofmadison.com/engineering
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The remainder of the text within this section shall remain the same as the original contract. 
 
 
 
Please acknowledge this addendum on page E1 of the contract documents and/or in Section E:  Bidder’s 
Acknowledgement on Bid Express. 
 
Electronic version of these documents can be found on the Bid Express web site at:  
 
http://www.bidexpress.com 
 
If you are unable to download plan revisions associated with the addendum, please contact the Engineering 
office at 608-266-4751 receive the material by another route. 
 
 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
            for 
       James M. Wolfe, P.E., City Engineer 
       City Engineer  
 

http://www.bidexpress.com/

